
EPSU condemns Albanian police brutality against 
trade unions

(03 August 2007) EPSU and PSI have condemned the police break-in in the 
headquarters of the KSSH Confederation. The police broke in, destroyed property 
and kep union officials and staff out of the building. The police seeks to make the 
work of the trade union difficult. The trade union has protested against shortage of 
water and electricity and bad government management. EPSU has also reported the 
incident to various European institutions. To read the letter to the president of 
Albania...

- Letter to Bamir TOPI, President of Albania:

letter to president of Albania
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